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Creating Chances Program 

 
 

  

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 

Creating Chances is working with Sarah Redfern High School on a youth leadership and community               

development program which supports students in Primary School. ​Creating Chances is a charitable             

organisation focused on experiential youth development and sport is the vehicle used to engage, frame and                

demonstrate a range of skills to develop emotional intelligence, leadership and social responsibility. 

 

In Term 3, students in Stage 3 have the opportunity to participate in this program once a week over a 6 week                      

period. The Creating Chances program is free and available to all students in Stage 3 at The Grange Public                   

School. 

 

If you have any further questions, please contact your child’s classroom teacher. 
 
 
Stage 3 Teachers 

http://www.creatingchances.org.au/

